
 

 

Letter from the President 
December 2010 

  
  

All of the present officers have volunteered to serve another term for 2011 so 
unless there are more volunteers or nominations at the meeting the election will be 
merely a formality except for a possible open board seat. I plan to form a nominating 
committee early next year to give all members a chance to run for a leadership role in 
2012.  

 
Bill WD8JWJ and Steve K8BBK are seeking a location for the January kickoff 

banquet. We should have their report at the December meeting. 
 
I have not received any additional lists of club assets from members who were 

not at the October meeting. Items not on any list are the antennas and feed lines at the 
fairgrounds. Do we have everything else? 

 
What would you like to see your club accomplish next year? Are there any 

activities or special projects we should explore? Please bring your ideas to the club 
meeting. 

 
 The January meeting is the 2011kickoff dinner at a place and date to be 

announced at the December meeting. The next business meeting is February 14 at the 
sheriff’s office and the next breakfast is March 05 at Edgewood. 

 
 
 
73 
 
Bob WB8NQW 

 
 
 
  
 
 


